The March Church of England Primary School



Claypit Lane, Westhampnett, Chichester, West Sussex, PO18 0NU Tel. 01243 783987 Fax: 01243 530680

E.mail: office@march.w-sussex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Nicky Metcalfe

2 February 2018

Chichester College STEM event Thursday 15 March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to take the children in Years 5 and 6 to this exciting and fun event at Chichester College on Thursday 15 March from 1:00-2:45pm. They will have the opportunity to experience a wide range of Science and Technology workshops that we are unable to offer at school. Please see the attached flier for further details. Children will be met at the college by their class teachers and other adults, who will supervise them throughout the afternoon.

We do require your support in taking children to and from the event in order to ensure the event is free. Please can we ask you, if you are able, to transport children from school at 12:50 and return back to school by 3:05 on the day, to indicate this on the reply slip below. If you are able to transport children, you are of course more than welcome to attend the event yourself.

I do hope you feel that this will be a really worthwhile opportunity. If you would like your child to attend, please complete and return the attached permission slip by Friday 2 March.

Finally, if any contact or medical details have changed for your child, please inform the school office to amend these.

Thank you in anticipation of your support.

Yours sincerely,

Steve Jackson Deputy Headteacher











Chichester College STEM event Thursday 15 March 2018

I would like my child
(Name:
Year :)
to attend the STEM event at Chichester college on the above date.
I am able to transportchildren (please state number) to and from the event, leaving school at 12:50pm and leaving Chichester College at 2:30 pm on Thursday 15 March .
Name:
Signed: